
 

 

 

Circular No 201/2016 
Dated 13 Sept 2016 

To Members of the Malaysian Bar 

Survey | Awareness of the Competition Act 2010  
and the Role of the Malaysia Competition Commission in Malaysia 

The Malaysia Competition Commission (“MyCC’) is conducting a survey regarding the 
awareness and perception of stakeholders in respect of the Competition Act 2010 
(“CA2010”) and the role of the MyCC in Malaysia.   

The objective of this survey is to assist the MyCC to examine the types of advocacy and 
outreach programmes required, and the best mode of communication to reach out to all 
stakeholders in future.  In this regard, they have invited the Malaysian Bar to participate in 
the survey. 

Therefore, we request Members of the Malaysian Bar to participate in this survey by clicking 
here to respond to the questionnaire, which should take no more than 30 minutes to complete. 

Please note that the deadline to complete this survey is 15 Sept 2016 (Thursday).  

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Dr Yuvaraj Ganesan, Joint Researcher, at 
y_raj79@yahoo.com, or Shashaa Sankaran, Research Assistant, at shaperwira@yahoo.com. 

Thank you. 

Jeremiah Gurusamy and Wong Tat Chung  
Co-Chairpersons  
Corporate and Commercial Law Committee  
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